
MEMORANDUM 

Date: March 01, 2023 
To: Parents and Guardians 
From: Delbert M. Ortiz, Principal 
Re: Student Enrollment 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
I want to thank you for choosing Sherman Indian High School for your child’s education. Our school has 
a successful history in educating generations of Native American students. 

Today, we offer a well-rounded academic program which includes college and career readiness in our 
AVID (Advancement Via Individual Determination) program and a focus on the vocational trades in our 
Career Pathways program.   

All students are supported by a full-time residential program. Students are provided daily planned 
physical activity, homework study support, Native language and culture, and wellness. In addition, our 
school coordinates with local tribal programs, colleges and universities, business internships, and 
scheduled off campus activities. 

As a reminder, please review your application for completeness: 
• When you are scheduling your child’s physical, please make sure that the medical provider

completes the PPD skin test.
• Copies of required documents
• Signatures

If you should have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school at (951) 276-
6325.   

Thank you, 

Delbert M. Ortiz 

Cc: File 
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